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Could you check and see if the one gun you couldn't lower the sights sufficiently on had a rear sight aperture 
that is serrated on the top blade? We just noticed (as in ten minutes ago) that Ilion is sending us a mixture of 
522 apertures and 700 apertures. The 597 and 710 parts lists both called for the 700 aperture. The 522 part, 
in addition to having the serrations on top also has the center of the 'U' in the aperture about .021 higher than 
the 700, which could possibly help explain what you saw on the one gun as far as shooting high. 
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